From: . centralplanningteam @westminster.gov.uk

Sent: 09 October 2019 14:35

To: Planning

Subject: Westminster City Council - Application approved
Attachments: ufm48.pdf

T am writing to inform you that the Council does not wish to comment on the proposal
re: Site Bounded By Triton Square Drummond Street Hampstead Road And South Of Euston Tower,
Euston Road. Please find the decision notice attached.

Sign our #DontBeldle pledge and help make a big difference to air quality in Westminster
http://www.westminster.gov.uk/dont-be-idle

Find out how much sugar is in your food and drink and make a healthy change to improve your family’s
health by downloading the free Change4Life Be Food Smart app today at https://t.co/P1IKQhwgYTd

Visit our new community gallery at 64 Victoria Street currently celebrating Black History Month with
original materials from Westminster Archives

Visit hitps://www.westminster. gov.uk/mywestminster-life

Westminster City Council switchboard: +44 20 7641 6000.
www.westminster.gov.uk
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